
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

7. BISHOPDALE ROUNDABOUT – SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 The Roading Project Consultation Leader (Lee Kelly) reported on the outcomes of the consultation 

process regarding the proposed safety improvements to be undertaken in the general area of the 
Bishopdale Roundabout. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the Bishopdale roundabout safety improvement works be approved for final design, tender 

and construction. 
 
 2. That all existing no stopping restrictions relating to the Bishopdale roundabout, be revoked. 
 
 3. That the parking restrictions set out in recommendation 3(i) to (x) inclusive of the Project 

Consultation Leader’s report, be approved. 
 
 4. That the installation of the bus stops set out in recommendations 4 and 5 of the Project 

Consultation Leader’s report, be approved. 
 
 (Ron Wright retired temporarily.) 
 
 


